

FAMILY WEEKEND



Hi, I'm Laura and the last family weekend was the best because we went to Kawana island with my parents and my little brother. We had three incredible days!

The trip was very long, so we went by car. When we arrived at the hotel, in the afternoon, we went to the beach. We swam underwater and saw the fish, there were hundreds of them.

At night, the Hotel prepared a gymkhana. We met Lucy, she was twelve and she was from London. We practiced English and played some games at the swimming pool.

The second day, we went on an excursion to the forest. There were the tallest trees in the world!! There were many monkeys, they climbed on our heads and we fed them with some bananas.

The third day, we went to see some antique caves. We were scared because we didn't see very clearly with the torches. We heard some strange noises from different animals like bats. Then, we went out the cave and arrived at a very blue beach. We ate some sandwiches and came back to the hotel. In the afternoon, we went home.

This weekend was very special because we did very funny activities as a family and I want to repeat it again!!

QUESTIONS

1: Where did Laura go on vacation?

2: Who did Laura travel with?

3: What did Laura and her brother do in the afternoon when they arrived at the hotel?

4: Did the children participate in a gymkhana?

5: Did she make friends?

6: Where did they go the second day?

7: What animals did they see ?

8: Did they see caves?

9: Where did they eat the sandwiches?

10: Why did Laura say that it was a very special weekend?